
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

READING: We officially started our 
reading series for the year!! Please 
check out the blue paper sent home! 
MATH:  
   *Make a 10 
   *Add Three Numbers 
   *Writing a Number Sentence 
   *Check My Progress (assessment) 
   *Count Back to Subtract 
WRITING: Sight Word Sentences! We are 
working on capitalization and 
punctuation. 
 

Please make sure your child goes through his/her “home” folder every night with you. It 
contains important information from the school and myself. Also, please take 
precautions and inform your child about head lice. Let’s keep our school healthy!!  

Dates to REMEMBER:          *Thursday, September 17 (Boy/Girl Scout Meeting) 
 *Tuesday, September 22 (Picture Day!)   *Monday, September 28 (Early Dismissal)  

September 14-18 

Keep in Mind… 

*Please practice spelling words with 
your child. Final test will be FRIDAY. 
*LIBRARY time will be on Tuesday 
afternoons. ALL books must be back 
every Tuesday. 
*Please work with your child on the 
math homework, but DO NOT give 
answers! This is to track his/her 
progress not mom & dad’s progress.  
*Come to the EV gym for the  
Boy/Girl Scout meeting Thursday, 
September 17th at 7:00pm!! 


